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Proposal to Change the Title or Award of a Programme (no other major programme changes proposed)

This form is available for downloading from admin/ar/templates - spaces can be expanded as required.

This proposal is in Strategic/Operational Phase

1. Name of Department and Departmental contact

IPTME Mrs Eileen Johnson

2. Award and Title of programme
Existing: BSc Applied Design (Product Performance and Safety)

‘Proposed: BSc Design with Engineering Materials

3. Proposed date of first intake to the new programme title/award
October 2007
Implications for existing students (if any, students should be consulted)

Existing students have expressed a strong desire for a programme title which better describes their study.
Their consent for this change is attached. It is hoped that their wishes can be met by an immediate change.

4. Reasons for proposed title/award change

The existing title does not adequately describe the nature and content of the programme, neither does

it assist in marketing the programme, nor help students when seeking industrial placements or graduate
opportunities. The Institution of Engineering Designers recommended during the 2005 Accreditation visit
that the title be changed.

The proposed title relates the two elements of the programme, Materials and Design, and so will be less
misleading for applicants and employers alike.

5. Implications for other departments (consultation form to be attached where relevant)
N.B Completed consultation forms must be submitted for any department which has terminology in common
in its programme titles and for which this may be a concern e.g. Management, Business, Design

The departments of Design and Technology and Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering, both of
which run programmes with Design in the title, have been consulted. As the use of the term ‘Design’

is continuing, rather than new, no conflict of interest is envisaged. ESRI has also been consulted as they
‘make a considerable contribution to teaching on the programme. We believe that the programme
contributes positively to the portfolio of ‘design’ programmes and this change would be a positive move to
recruit more and better qualified students.
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